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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Winnipeg School Division to present draft budget 2015/16 to community 
 
Feb. 3, 2015 (Winnipeg, MB) – The Winnipeg School Division (WSD) is presenting its draft budget for the 
2015/16 school year at a series of school community public meetings Feb. 9, 10, 11 and 12. WSD residents 
and parents are encouraged to come out and provide feedback about the Board’s draft budget for 2015/16. 
 
“The Board is developing a budget that reflects Winnipeg School Division’s continuing commitment to meeting 
the needs of students while responsibly managing tax payers’ investment in education,” said Mark Wasyliw, 
WSD Board of Trustees Chair. 
 
Trustee Wasyliw said the WSD Board is reviewing all aspects of the draft budget and invites public feedback at 
upcoming District Advisory Committee meetings and the Feb. 23 public consultation meeting of the Board of 
Trustees to discuss the budget. 
 
An online feedback survey will be posted on the Winnipeg School Division website (winnipegsd.ca) by Friday, 
Feb. 13 or written feedback can be sent to the Board Office – mailing address: 

The Winnipeg School Division 
Board Office 
1577 Wall Street East 
Winnipeg MB R3E 2S5   Or via email: board@wsd1.org   

 
The meetings are open to everyone and are as follows: 
 
Inner City District Advisory Committee Meeting 
Monday, February 9, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. 
Strathcona School 
 
North District Advisory Committee Meeting 
Tuesday, February 10, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. 
Ecole Lansdowne 
 
Central District Advisory Committee Meeting 
Wednesday, February 11, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. 
Isaac Brock School 
 
South District Advisory Committee Meeting 
Thursday, February 12, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. 
Ecole Robert H. Smith School 

-30- 
For more information contact: 
Radean Carter 
Public Relations Officer        
(204) 789-0412 or mobile (204) 771-5352     


